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SECTION II : STATE OF CONSERVATION OF SPECIFIC WORLD HERITAGE 
PROPERTIES  
[Copy this section for each site concerned by the reporting exercise] 
 
 
 
(II.i) The twenty-ninth General Conference of UNESCO, in its decision regarding the 

application of Article 29 of the World Heritage Convention, invited the States 
Parties to submit reports on the application of the World Heritage Convention, 
including the state of conservation of the World Heritage properties located on 
their territories. 

 
(II.ii) The primary documents in respect of each World Heritage property are the 

nomination dossier as it was submitted by the State Party and the decision of the 
World Heritage Committee regarding the inscription of the property on the World 
Heritage List.  

 
(II.iii) The preparation of periodic state of conservation reports should involve those who 

are responsible for the day-to-day management of the property. For trans-boundary 
properties it is recommended that reports be prepared jointly by or in close 
collaboration between the agencies concerned. The preparation of periodic state of 
conservation reports could include expert advice from the Secretariat and/or the 
Advisory Bodies, if and when the State Party(ies) concerned so wish(es). 

 
(II.iv) The first periodic report should update the information provided in the original 

nomination dossier. Subsequent reports will then focus on any changes that may 
have occurred since the previous report was submitted. 

 
 This section of the periodic report follows, therefore, the format for the nomination 

dossier.  
 
(II.v) The state of properties included in the List of World Heritage in Danger is 

reviewed by the World Heritage Committee at regular intervals, in general once 
every year. This review concentrates on the specific factors and considerations 
that led to the inscription of the property on the List of World Heritage in Danger. 
It will still be necessary to prepare a complete periodic report on the state of 
conservation of these properties. 

 
(II.vi) This section should be completed for each individual World Heritage property. 

States Parties are invited to provide information under the following headings: 
 
































































































